The Ladies Auxiliary has once again offered to sponsor this year’s Egg Hunt. The
Egg Hunt will take place at noon at Gross Park on Keystone Avenue on Saturday,
April 19, 2025. Please be sure to be there on time. To help keep the egg hunt
manageable it is limited to children and grandchildren of the residents of the
Borough of West Easton.

Please email BoroughManager@ WestEastonBorough.org to sign your children up
via email, or drop off a note in the night drop box (in the door off the parking lot)
with your children’s names, ages and address at Borough Hall, 237 7" Street.
Please be sure to include your children’s ages so we can make sure we have the eggs
divided according to the number of children in each age group.

Age groups are: 1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8; each age group will search separately so that
parents are able to get pictures of all their children. Please have your children bring a
bag or basket to carry their gathered eggs. Parents are not to be on the field with the
children except for the 1-2 age group, as needed.



